
 
 
Request for Board of Commissioners’ Action 

From:            Date:       
 
Subject:        Item Number:       
  

 
Larry Sanders has submitted the attached contract for engineering services that will be done on 
the 2019 CDBG project, Roberts Road. Minutes reflecting adoption of the contract for services is 
a new requirement for CDBG projects. 
 
Chairman will need a motion to accept the contract from Arrow Engineering Services for the 2019 
CDBG Project. 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
Motion made by      
Second made by      
Any discussion:              
              
Votes    yes       no                      Motion carried/ failed 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Larry Sanders, County Engineer December 12, 2019 

Contract for Engineering Services    VIII-G 


















